
With approval of construction funding expected this Spring, Kitsumkalum First Nation is 
preparing to tender the construction documents for the new ‘Na Aksa Gyilak’yoo School 
building.  During the tender period, bidding General Contractors will be seeking 
resumes from Kitsumkalum band members interested in working on the project in 
positions including carpentry, plumbing, electrical, machinery operator, general labour 
and other trades.  Construction work is tentatively scheduled to begin in June 2021.  

Kitsumkalum First Nation is requesting all members interested in working on the 
project submit their resumes to info@kitsumkalum.com by May 5, 2021 in order for 
resumes to be considered by bidding General Contractors during the tender period.

Send resumes to info@kitsumkalum.com or drop o� at the Kitsumkalum Band O�ce.

KITSUMKALUM

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY
Construction Work on New School Project 

Apply by May 5th


